Economics Legislation Committee

Corporations Amendment (Repayment of Directors’ Bonuses) Bill 2002

The Senate has referred the provisions of the above Bill to the Economics Legislation Committee for inquiry and report by 3 March 2003. The object of the Bill is to assist in the recovery of funds, assets and other property to companies in liquidation where payments or transfers of property to directors are unreasonable. 

The Committee draws your attention to the inquiry and invites you to make a written submission on the above Bill. Submissions should be lodged with the Secretariat by Thursday, 30 January 2003.

Submissions should be addressed to:

The Secretary

Economics Legislation Committee

Department of the Senate

Suite SG.64

Parliament House

Canberra  ACT  2600
Information to assist in the preparation of submissions is available on the internet at http://www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/wit_sub/index.htm or from the Secretariat (ph: 02 6277 3540, fax: 02 6277 5719).

Submissions become Committee documents and are only made public after a decision by the Committee. Persons making submissions should not release them without the approval of the Committee. Submissions are covered by parliamentary privilege but their unauthorised release is not. 

Should you require any further information in regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat on 02 6277 3540.

